The COVID-19 pandemic is affecting practices throughout the State of New York in different ways.  We wanted to share various protocols that podiatrists across the state are implementing to provide a safe environment for their patients during this time:

1. Limit professional health care visits to ‘essential' care, such as emergencies, post-operative follow-up, wound care and other procedures you consider to be of urgency.
2. Implement Telehealth to reduce face-to-face visits.
3. Ask patients to call from the parking lot to sign in.  Call them back when they can come in and show them directly to treatment room.
4. Schedule appointments far apart and eliminate the waiting room.
5. Wipe down the treatment room between every patient visit.
6. Encourage patients to contact you with an ulcer or foot pain -- avoid the ER or Urgent Care centers.
7. Recommend patients come into the office alone if possible.  If not possible, only one additional caregiver.
8. Take the temperature of staff members every day before they start work to insure no one is working while ill.
9. Provide facemasks and hand sanitizer for staff.
10. Provide facemasks, where possible, for patients.
11. Educate patients with frequent communications by email or phone calls.
At NYSPMA, we are here for you to provide information and education to you and your patients.  Visit our website at NYSPMA for doctors and NY Foot Health for consumers.  Let's work together to get through this safely.

